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AGS dance group participated in the UAE celebrations for National Day
on the evening of Friday, November 29 at Umm Al Emarat park. There
was a lot of cheering and excitement on the part of the audience
throughout the performance. AGS is always proud to have its dance group
participate every year at Umm Al Emarat park to celebrate this very
special occasion.



On Thursday, December 5th, our U-13 boy's football team took part in a Festival of Football Tournament
at Al Bateen Academy. The boys did an amazing job, winning two and drawing two matches in the group
stage of the tournament, to advance to the cup semi-final. There, after a hard fought 0-0 draw, we,
unfortunately, lost out on penalties to SZPAB. We beat ICS in the 3rd/4th place play-off to finish 3rd
overall. Well done to all players.
Mr. Declan M. – PE Teacher and Football Coach

AGS continues to demonstrate excellence in sports, with outstanding achievements in football
tournaments and swimming classes. Our football teams have consistently showcased their skills
and determination in various tournaments, making the school proud. This year, our student-
athletes participated in ADDISA competitions and the Al Bateen Football festival, including the
annual Football Tournament.
Our swimming classes have also seen remarkable progress and achievements. With a focus on
teaching essential swimming skills and techniques, AGS students have demonstrated significant
growth in their abilities. Swimming lessons have not only helped students develop their skills but
also fostered a sense of camaraderie and sportsmanship among participants.
Students have expressed appreciation for the swimming classes, with one student, Youssef, saying,
"I've learned so much from our swimming lessons. I feel more confident in the water, and I'm
excited to keep improving." Another student, Mariam, shared, "I love swimming with my friends
at AGS. It's fun and helps me stay active and healthy."
These achievements in football tournaments and swimming classes reflect AGS's commitment to
promoting sports and fostering a sense of community among students.
As we look forward to the second term where our football girls team under 13 and 15, basketball
Junior NBA teams for girls and boys under 14, and basketball boys team under 19, we remain
dedicated to providing diverse opportunities for our students to thrive in sports and maintain
healthy lifestyles. Ms. Dragana M. – Head of PE Department



During Spirit Week, the Student Council organized fun and engaging activities to bring
students together and spread holiday cheer! We kicked off with Twin Day, where
students could match outfits with friends or dress up as iconic duos, sparking creativity
and camaraderie. Festive Day followed, inviting everyone to wear vibrant holiday
colours in celebration of the winter break and festive season! To make the week even
sweeter, we handed out candy cane treats and candy sleighs, spreading joy and fostering
a sense of community among students! Have a lovely break and enjoy the holidays!
Haya Abu Ghaida, Student Council President



AGS will be closed for the Winter Break from Saturday
December 14, 2024 until Sunday January 5, 2025. Classes
resume on Monday, January 6, 2025. We wish the AGS
community a lovely holiday. See you in the new year!

Have a wonderful Winter Break!!


